MESSAGE FROM THE EPPING NURSE’S OFFICE

Dear Epping families,

We would like to update you about the Covid-19 protocols for Epping students.

Before we update about our Covid-19 protocols, please make sure that you send us updated
immunization records when your child visits their doctor’s office for a physical exam. It is crucial
to have updated information to take care of your child appropriately.

Covid-19 like symptoms

When your child has any symptoms similar to Covid-19 symptoms that are new or unexplained,
please get a rapid test or a PCR test (any home testing is not valid). Please share the results
with us at myoung@eppingsd.org (EES nurse) or nicole.clayton@eppingsd.org (EMHS nurse)
to come back to school.

Parent's Guide for Covid-19

If your child has any pending covid tests, please keep your child at home, and contact your
child’s nurse’s office.

EES - 679-8018 x3235

EMHS - 679-2544 x6121

Covid-19 Quarantine

Please report any positive case or positive exposure case to your child’s nurse’s office.

We will confirm the student's quarantining situation/ return date according to the DHHS School
tool kit 2021-2022.

Covid-19 Positive case/ Tracing

We will continue to perform contact tracing when we are notified of a positive case in the school
and will notify the close contact students and staff via email or phone.

We request parents/guardians or your child email all the teachers to get assignments if your
child is well enough. Please contact us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Meghan Young

Nicole Clayton
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